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NEWS BRIEFS & MORE VIA E-MAIL! FREE!!!

Well, it's been a while! After months of work I think I finally have a new mailing list up and
running!

During the down time I have worked very hard to modify the site. I have also gone through a
very stressful series of health issues...all of which seem to be OK now, or at least manageable.

Anyway, you can now have our news mailed to you automatically by our new website. Here is
how it works:

    1. You create an account on our website.
    2. Check your e-mail and verify your account.
    3. Then you should receive a daily e-mail with the latest news updates and TVNL editorials.
    4. On days that I write special commentary it will automatically be included in the e-mail, but
even if I don't write commentary you get the news updates!
    5. You can unsubscribe any time.

So...cross your fingers as I fine tune things...and welcome back!

Click here to subscribe! 

Peace,
Jesse Richard - Editor, TvNewsLIES.org
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